
Heritage Days Committee 

May 4, 2017 

 

Present:  Val Pomerleau, Deb Doten, Bob Harris, Jeanne Harris, Joan Wiebe 

 

The Weathervane Restaurant will provide a buffet luncheon on Saturday. It was suggested that tickets 

be sold ahead of time in order to assure the correct amount and type of food.  

The Snowmobile Club will provide a hamburger and hotdog cookout on a Friday evening.  

All reviewed the draft poster and leaflets. Changes were discussed and Deb will take them to Robin for a 

final version.  

All agreed to send a letter of sponsorship to local businesses. The Town Clerk has one that is available.  

There will be a History Walk that will coincide with the Trail’s activity.  

The Union Meeting House is planning demonstrations to include blacksmithing and hopefully tours of 

the building.They will also be having a large lawn sale.  

The Guy’s and Gal’s would like to have a 4 to 5 table lawn/craft sale. It is hoped that this could be 

located with the Union Meeting House.  

Pyrotechnics have been arranged and has appropriate insurance. 

The Bounce House has been arranged.  

The hydroplane boat races were discussed. Some were in favor of the idea, while some were not. The 

party barge rides from the boat landing is to take priority. We agreed to talk with the  Town Manager to 

be sure that these races would be an acceptable activity (i.e. Insurance).  

The Readfield Recreation Committee will be able to provide children’s activities.  

There is a lot of stuff (i.e. Snow cone maker, grill, etc) at the Middle School. Arrangements should made 

to pick this up and be stored at the Town Office. 

We need to explore the need for electricity at the Fairgrounds and Beach.  

Next Meeting: Held at the Town Office on 5/11 at 6:00 pm.  


